
November 2, 2023

Dear Friends/Supporters of Caribbean Seniors 55+ Horizon Club,

It is with deepest regret that we have to inform you that we have to cancel our Fall Supper which was

planned for November 11, at 5pm. We apologize for any inconvenience this might cause you. There are other

significant events also occurring on that evening which has really impacted our sale of tickets. We will make

every effort to return any monies paid for tickets by Sunday, November 5. Please let me know by text

message if you would agree to an e-transfer if you paid in cash, as this would be fastest. Cheques will also be

returned by agreement.

We hope that this will not discourage your future support of our club as we are looking forward to a very

successful year ahead. As a gesture of good faith, we would like to invite you to our Christmas Party, which

has traditionally been one of our most successful events.

Our Executive meets tomorrow night to firm up some of the upcoming events for the next few months, so

we will soon provide you with a firm date for our Christmas Party as well as other dates on our calendar.

On behalf of the Executive and Planning Committee,

Joy Bissoon, Chairperson.

(Cell) 204 880 5982


